
 
July 25, 2023 
For Immediate Release: 
 

Trollwood Musical Singin’ in the Rain Canceled July 25 
 

WHAT:  Trollwood Mainstage Musical Canceled July 25 
WHERE:  Bluestem Center for the Arts, 801 50th Avenue South, Moorhead 
CONTACT: Kathy Anderson, Trollwood Performing Arts School Executive 

Director, 218.477.6500 or andersk1@fargo.k12.nd.us for more 
information. 

Due to inclement weather, and the amount of time it takes to prepare for the show, 
Trollwood Performing Arts School is cancelling the performance of its Mainstage Musical 
“Singin’ in the Rain” scheduled for tonight, Tuesday, July 25. 

The Trollwood box office will contact ticketholders via email tonight to arrange for them to 
receive tickets for one of the already scheduled performance dates on July 26-29. Extra show 
dates will not be added at this time. 

### 

Kathy Anderson 
Phone: (218) 477-6500 
trollwood@fargo.k12.nd.us 
www.trollwood.org  
 

Trollwood Performing Arts School 
At Bluestem Center for the Arts 
801 50th Ave S 
Moorhead, MN 56560 
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